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This Week 
This week we continued learning about our emotions and how to be kind to others.  Our music 

teacher, Miss Katie, joined us on Monday to sing songs and introduced colors!  Miss Kayla 
joined us on Thursday for some dancing and tumbling.  Everyone did a somersault!  

We read so many good books, including The Tiny Seed and The Grouchy Ladybug, by Eric 
Carle. We painted hearts with Q-Tip’s because we are loved, glued together sunflowers 
because kindness grows and worked together making friendship bracelets! We also tried 

playing some new instruments and had a marching band in the classroom! 

 

Looking Ahead 

Fire Truck 
Demonstration Day 

October 9th at 10am (If 
Wednesday is not your 

child’s normally 
scheduled day, they 
are still welcome to 

join us for the 
presentation!) 

 
No School 

Monday, October 14th 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 News From The Twos! 

Reminders: 

*Show and share will begin 
next week. We have written 
your child’s share day inside 
their folder. Please send in 
something small that will fit 
in their backpack.  

*Please send in a family 
photo if you have not 
already. We would love to 
have them hanging up in our 
library for the kiddos to see 
throughout the day!  

* Next week we will begin 
learning about the color red. 
If possible, please have your 
kiddos wear red to school on 
Monday and Tuesday.  

 

 

 

 


